
 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

We hope you had a lovely bank holiday weekend and managed to spend some time 

outside in the sunshine with your families. We’ve all enjoyed hearing about the 

things you are doing and are very impressed by the amount of work you are 

completing.  

This week, a book you might enjoy reading has been suggested by Mrs Austin, 

“The Book of Hopes”. It is a collection of short 

stories, poems, pictures and essays by 

children’s authors and illustrators. She hopes 

it inspires you to write something or draw a 

picture about how you are feeling. 

https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-zone/9-12/book-hopes/ 

  

This week Professor Jones is 

challenging our observational skills. 

Can you answer this question? 

 

 

Fantastic news again Y3 from Get Epic, you have read or listen to 100’s of 

stories. Don’t forget if you just want to listen to a story you could use audible, 

or the BBC school’s website. Well done to everyone who went on Mathletics, the 

winners this week are Ioanna 3C, Molly 3L and Demian F 3ST. 

We are all still missing you all and looking forward to when we can all be 

together again. Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin 

Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, 

Miss Glen and Miss Corker.  

https://literacytrust.org.uk/family-zone/9-12/book-hopes/

